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We have been busy practising our Maypole dance in preparation for our performance on the The 

Green at Brockham on Thursday 23rd May; we hope you are able to join us and please remember 

to bring something to sit on. It is always a fun afternoon, enjoyed by all, and we look forward to 

seeing you there. We thoroughly enjoyed our trip to The Hawth this afternoon, the children 

behaved impeccably and were a credit to the school. I am sure they will enjoy telling you all 

about the adventure and seeing The Tiger That Came to Tea!  

 

 
 

Over the last two weeks, we have… 

 

 Observed changes as seedlings grow 

 Used the stories of The Three Little Pigs and 

The Tiger Who Came to Tea as a focus for our 

learning 

 Looked at maps and created our own 

 Continued learning our number bonds to 10 

 Used our phonic knowledge to write our own 

sentences 

 

Over the next 2 weeks, we will… 

 

 Develop our learning using Percy the Park 

Keeper stories 

 Consider how we can improve our learning by 

evaluating our work 

 Start preparing for Sports Day  

 Finish revising phase 3 sounds 

 Practise writing simple sentences, using our 

phonic knowledge 

 

Reminders 

 

Thank you for your 

contributions of 

recycling materials 

for our junk 

modelling tables. 

Please could we ask 

that you do not send 

in toilet roll tubes, 

any medication 

packaging, or boxes 

that may have 

contained nuts. 


